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Mikelle Morra

From: Fitzgerald, Ari Q. [AQFitzgerald@HHLAW.com]

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2007 5:17 PM

To: Fitzgerald, Ari Q.; Mikelle Morra

Cc: George Li; Joann Ekblad; Mushahwar, Amy S.; Finnorn, Joanne; McNamee, Michael
Subject: RE: Section 214 Application for OnStar Corporation

Mike, | need to add a mail code to the street address | previously provided:

Mail Code: 482-D39-B32
400 Renaissance Center

Detroit, Ml 48265

Thanks, again, for you help.

ARI FITZGERALD, PARTNER

HOGAN & HARTSON LLP

Columbia Square, 555 Thirteenth Street, NW, Washington, DC 20004
direct +1.202.637.5423 | tel +1.202.637.5600 | fax +1.202.637.5910

agfitzgerald@hhlaw.com | hitp/Awvww.hhlaw.com

From: Fitzgerald, Ari Q.

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2007 5:11 PM

To: 'Mikelle Morra'

Cc: George Li; Joann Ekblad; Mushahwar, Amy S.; Finnorn, Joanne; McNamee, Michael
Subject: RE: Section 214 Application for OnStar Corporation

Thank you, Mike. The street address for OnStar Corporation is 400 Renaissance Center, Detroit, Michigan 48265.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with additional questions.

ARI FITZGERALD, PARTNER

8/24/2007



Page 2 of 2

HOGAN & HARTSON LLP

Columbia Square, 555 Thirteenth Street, NW, Washington, DC 20004
direct +1.202.637.5423 | tel +1.202.637.5600 | fax +1.202.637.5910
agfitzgerald@hhlaw.com | htip://www.hhiaw.com

From: Mikelle Morra [mailto:Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 24, 2007 4:50 PM

To: Fitzgerald, Ari Q.

Cc: George Li; Joann Ekblad

Subject: Section 214 Application for OnStar Corporation

Mr. Fitzgerald,

We have received an application for OnStar Corporation, ITC-214-20070823-00346 and we
need the street address for the Applicant. Please provide me with this application ASAP so we
can process the application. You may to reply to this email with the requested information.

Thank you,

Mikelle Morra

Mikelle.Morra@fcc.gov

International Bureau/ Policy Division
202-418-7151

This electronic message transmission contains information from this law firm which may be

If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone

8/24/2007



